
      

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Casa Josué 

      Ensenada has recently 

entered back into level red 

because of the worsening 

infection rates in the city. 

However, the Deaf men at 

Casa Josué still have to work to 

maintain themselves. Pray for 

their safety!  

In October, Leonardo found a 

stable job with benefits, and is 

continuing the GED program 

alongside our newest member 

to the program, Alejandro, who 

moved here from Sinaloa. He 

supports himself by doing food 

delivery on his motorbike.  

 

The men’s home is finally 

undergoing a slow process of 

being remodeled, thanks to Joshua 

Everett and to our givers who are 

making this possible. Besides 

helping us install a new boiler and 

pantry, Joshua and Sammy Everett 

were able to replace and fix the 

rotted wooden stairs going up to 

the second floor of our ministry.  

 

 

Angels of Love Newsletter 

     We hope this newsletter finds you well, and filled with great joy this 

Christmas season remembering that Jesus was born to destroy the 

works of the devil and to bring us into His family by His blood. We are 

wanted and loved by God. That is good news! Here are the latest 

ministry developments: 

Dear friends, 

 

If you are a church or an individual with construction 

experience, and are looking for a place to serve, we ask that 

you prayerfully consider funding/working on our most urgent 

construction projects down here at Casa Josué.  

 

Sammy Everett working on 

the stairs 

UPDATES 
 REMODELING CASA 

JOSUÉ 

 
 NEW DEAF MAN AT 

CASA JOSUÉ 

 
 CELESTE UPDATE 

 
 JOBS FOR THE DEAF 
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PRAYER REQUEST 

 

The 28th of November was 

National Day of the Deaf, which 

is a day used to bring 

awareness about the Deaf, 

their rights, and their struggles in 

the country. The first National 

School for the Deaf was 

inaugurated on this date back 

in 1867 by President Benito 

Juarez, who recognized the 

need of educating the Deaf. 

Sadly, the school no longer 

exists, and there has not been 

another public school for the 

Deaf since. 
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Edgardo & Joshua  

LOCAL DEAF NEWS 

 

Alejandro & Leonardo 



 

 
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Karen’s college classes have been postponed until January due to 

the ongoing pandemic. Since then, she has been taking a more active 

role as a teacher for 1st and 2nd grade classes for the Deaf with the local 

Deaf association. Now that Karen is working as a teacher, Frances has 

started to teach Karen how to budget her income so she can start to pay 

her share of the house bills. In other news, Celeste’s mother had decided 

to leave her abusive partner and moved to Ensenada with her four kids 

a couple of weeks ago. However, her partner somehow reached out to 

her promising change, and she decided to return. Frances and Lucas did 

everything in their power to convince her not to go back, but she had 

made up her mind. We ask that you continue to pray for Celeste’s safety 

and for her family.  We hope to make a visit soon to take down some 

Christmas presents from some of our supporters to the family.  

 

Pray for the Deaf in Ensenada, Mexico. 

Casa Maravillas 

 

     Your giving and praying is 

making an impact on the Deaf 

community of Ensenada. 

Sometimes we see immediate 

results of His kingdom moving, and 

other times we are just sowing 

seeds and waiting in faith. And in 

the waiting, we will continue to 

bless the Deaf community in every 

way possible so that our love is 

manifested in tangible ways. 

Thank you for being a part of this 

by giving and praying for us.  

Final thoughts… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 MAILING ADDRESS 

Angels of Love, Inc.  

P.O. Box 406 

Tecate, CA 91980 

 

 

 

 

 

E-MAIL: 

wordbecamefleshglobal@ 

gmail.com 

WEB SITE: 

www.wbfglobal.org 

 

This would not all be possible if it was 

not for all our supporters.  

 

To everyone else who is receiving this 

and is interested in partnering with us, 

we would like to invite you to invest in 

this mission of manifesting the love of 

Jesus to one of the most unreached 

people groups in the world.  

 

Let’s fix our eyes on Jesus as we 

celebrate His birth and enter 2021 with 

a renewed and joyful perspective! 
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“Ministry is simply 

loving the person in 

front of you. It's about 

stopping for the one 

and being the very 

fragrance of Jesus to a 

lost and dying world.” 

-Heidi Baker 
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HOW TO GIVE 

 By check: Make all checks out to ANGELS OF LOVE, INC. If desired, specify in the memo where 

it should go (Men’s House or Women’s House), who it should go to (Carlos Suarez, Frances 

Vázquez or Lucas Everett), or leave blank to be used where most needed. Mail to PO BOX. 

 Online: Go to www.wbfglobal.org to give in two ways 

o PayPal: Look for the PayPal button on our home page to give through this way.  

o Debit/Credit Card: You can give through the PayPal option even if you don’t have an 

account.  

ALL ONLINE DONATIONS WHETHER THROUGH PAYPAL OR CREDIT CARD WILL GO TO THE 

ANGELS OF LOVE, INC. ACCOUNT AND WILL BE USED WHERE MOST NEEDED UNLESS 

OTHERWISE SPECIFIED.  

 

If you have any questions about AOL and its ministries, please feel free to  

email Lucas Everett at Lneverett88@gmail.com or the official email for AOL, Inc. 

: wordbecamefleshglobal@gmail.com 

Love because of Jesus, 

Lucas Nash Everett 

 

Due to the pandemic, the Deaf 

community is experiencing 

unemployment at a very high 

rate. As the city begins to adapt 

to this new normal, jobs are 

beginning to hire people again. 

An assembly plant in Ensenada 

has opened its doors to the Deaf, 

and Lucas has had the privilege 

of being on call for to interpret 

the interview process, which has 

allowed multiple Deaf people to 

be hired these past two months. 

Celeste’s Family 

 

Deaf people waiting to be interviewed 
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